From: Janine Griffis
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 11:05 AM

To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2024/0199/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Daren,

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum supports this proposal as it conforms to
Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan DH1 and DH2 and Camden Local Plan's transport
policies, including Policy T2 and paragraph 10.19:

Land is an important resource, particularly within a densely populated area such
as Camden. The Council will therefore support the development of parking space
for alternative uses.

Both the revised Neighbourhood Plan and the revised Local Plan stress the
importance of retaining garden space for biodiversity.

Thank you for consideration of our comments,

Janine Griffis
Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum



On Wednesday, 21 February 2024 at 18:21:06 GMT, Daren Zuk <daren.zuk@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2024/0199/P

Y628041

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is
intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from
your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how
we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




